
 

 
          

        

 

 
 

The Board of Creditors of Renta Corporacion votes in favor of the 
proposed agreement 

 
 
 

 The approval of the proposed agreement entails, following the necessary legal 
procedures, exiting bankruptcy. 

 
 
Barcelona, 13th June 2014. The Board of Creditors of Renta Corporación, which was held 
today, voted in favor of the proposed agreement, as well as the viability plan and the 
payment plan. 
 
The viability plan of Renta Corporación, already in operation, is based on a corporate 
simplification along with a reduction of structural and staff costs, the consequent 
strengthening of equity and the maintenance of the business model of the company adapted 
to current market conditions. 
 
The approval of the proposed agreement entails, following the necessary legal procedures, 
exiting bankruptcy in the following months.  
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